SHARC CLUB MEETINGS ON THE AIR--- Minutes--April 22,2003

Call to order by President, Nancy Wilson at 7:30pm Members checked in the evening:

Jerry Wilson KF6IB
Jack Foster KM6TE
Nancy Peregrine KB6LAD
Cliff Bandfill KE6VDE
Cathy Lentz KG6LEH
Lemar Hudson AE6LJ
Todd Barten KF6KBX
Sally Cambel KG6FOL
Agenda read and approved.
Minutes from Feb and March
read and approved.

Jack read his report:
Regular account contains
\$531.53
Test Equipment account
contains \$940.41
Currently we have 26 paid
members.
The repeaters are in working
condition
Ham classes to begin May 5
License upgrade needs to be
done before July 1,2003. This
test will be offered after the
classes.

Picnic at the Repeater planned for May 10,2003 Members will meet at Verizon in Garberville to carpool to Pratt Mountain repeater.

Health and Safety Convention at Ospry on May 17 needs volunteers. Anyone interested please call Patti Rose. There will be a current Sharc Newsletter available to the public at our booth at the Health and Safety Convention. Names, addresses phone numbers and call signs of Sharc officers will be published in newsletter.

Nancy Wilson offered help with printing Newsletter.

Rotary Rodeo Parade on June 14 needs volunteers for traffic control. Cathy Lentz, KG6LEH volunteered.

Field day discussed. When?
Possibly June 28 or 29. Where
was not decided at the
meeting. Cliff, KG6VDE,
suggested the Garberville Fire
house. Nancy Wilson, KG6BIL,
suggested the CDF facility.

MEETING ADJOURNED a